

School Council

Potten End C of E Primary School SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

Agenda

- Welcome
- Apologies
- Agree minutes of last meeting
- Matters arising from last meeting
- Health and Safety
- Matters arising from S and W box
- A.O.B.
- Next meeting
- Close

Minutes of meeting held on 3rd April 2019

1. Welcome:

Maddie welcomed Mrs Hood, all the school councillors and Mrs Gasper.

2. Apologies:

All present.

3. Agree minutes of last meeting:

Minutes agreed.

4. Matters arising from last meeting:

Izzy and Maddie didn't get time to speak to year 1 & 2 regarding what they would like done to the Blue house.

Thank you to Harry and Lottie who handed in a list of suggestions that their class had requested.

5. Health and Safety:

Nothing to discuss.

6. Matters arising from S and W box:

(1) **Yr5** - Yr5 should have prefects for lining up. This has been solved.

(2) **Whole of yr5** - Just yr5 should have a day in the mound area.

Mrs Hood said when they go into yr6 they will have their day in the mound area .

(3) **a.Sophia, Becca, Freya, Noemi, Lily & Saranya yr6** - Please can we bring our own snack to school for breaktime?

Mrs Hood said no this is not possible.

b. Please can we have smoothies at school for lunch? Only KS2!

Mrs Hood said unfortunately Mrs Brazer doesn't decide what is to be served at lunch times.

(4) Sophie yr4 - Get more people to run clubs. Mrs Hood said we haven't enough space for anymore clubs.

7. A.O.B:

(1) It was requested that each class has a Teddy Bear - 1 for N,R & 1, 1 for 2,3,& 4 and 1 for 5&6.

Mrs Hood will speak to the teachers.

(2) Madi, Megan and Felicity said that we should have an adult judging the tidiness of the cloakrooms as they are being judged unfairly.

Mrs Hood said she will look into this.

(3) It was suggested that maybe we could have a one off sponsored Mile run to raise money for the redecoration of the blue house.

(4) Harry asked whether the lining up graph could be used for School Council as it isn't being used at the moment.

We will ask if this is possible.

(5) Lachlan asked if we could have more upto date music for Collective Worship.

Mrs Hood said to choose some but the teachers would decide if it's suitable.

She also suggested pupils in yr6 could help write prayers for Collective Worship.

8. Next Meeting: To be arranged.

9. Meeting closed: 11.05am.